
 

We have also enjoyed our writing topics, especially writing our gothic stories about a 
haunted church. To gain inspiration we visited the local church to collect ideas and soak in 
the atmosphere. we also explored strange and unusual fruit to help us to use our senses to 
collect a range of awesome adjectives for our writing. The stories were fantastic and 
some our displayed in the church for everyone to see. 
In poetry, we joined other Year 3 children from Wisbech school’s and participated in a 
workshop with author Sita Brarmachari and wrote our own poems about birds. These will 
be published in a book for all to see, watch this space….. 
We have also explored letter writing and wrote letters to the government, expressing our 
concern about the idea of shortening the school holidays! We are awaiting their response… 

                                                   Miss Monck 

What a great half term we have had! During this half term we 
have thoroughly enjoyed learning about the Stone Age. We have 
created our own cave art in the DARK by only candlelight. We 

have made and tasted stone age stew and bread. To understand 
the importance of archaeology in history we borrowed REAL ar-
tefacts from Wisbech Museum and studied them. In art, we also 
painted our hands using berries and created non - chronological 

reports about everything we have learnt.       

Miss Monck 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, the children have been focusing on place value. The children have 
used resources to make different numbers. They have also investigated how 

numbers can be partitioned in different ways. 

In Science the class have been looking at rocks and how they are formed. We 
have   enjoyed sorting rocks into groups, observing and discussing different 
types of rock. We thoroughly enjoyed testing rocks with vinegar to deter-

mine whether they were chalk or lime stone. Finally, we have loved singing in 
rounds to famous songs in Music. 

                                                           Miss Bagg 

 

  

 
 

 


